
 
 
 
Livonia Public Schools 

Business Services Office 
 
Date: November 24, 2014 
 
To: Randy Liepa, Ph.D., Superintendent 

   
From:  Lisa Abbey, Director of Business Services 
 
Re: Cooperative Agreement with the City of Livonia - Perrinville Old School House 
 

We would like to discuss a cooperative agreement with the City of Livonia at the 
Building and Site meeting on Monday, December 1, 2014.  
 
At the August 11, 2014 Building and Site Committee meeting, we presented a 
request by the the City of Livonia for Perrinville, the school district’s one room school 
house. They would like to relocate it to The Historical Village at Greenmead at the 
City’s expense.  
 
We have asked our attorneys at Clark Hill to prepare a cooperative agreement with 
the City of Livonia for this purpose. In general terms, the agreement provides that 
Livonia Public Schools will sell (donate) the school for $1.00.  The City would be 
responsible for costs of moving and would take the structure “as is”.   
 
Please add this item to the December 1, 2014 Building and Site Committee meeting 
agenda and let me know if there are any questions. 
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